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 Meeting Date: March 6th, 2025 
 

CITY OF DILLINGHAM, ALASKA 
RESOLUTION 2025-09 

A RESOLUTION OF THE DILLINGHAM CITY COUNCIL RECOGNIZING 
INDIVIDUALS AND ORGANIZATIONS FOR THEIR POSITIVE COMMUNITY 

CONTRIBUTION TO RECYCLING EFFORTS 

 

WHEREAS, the City of Dillingham values and appreciates the contributions of individuals and 
organizations that demonstrate a commitment to environmental sustainability and the overall 
well-being of the community; and 

WHEREAS, the following individuals and organizations have played a vital role in supporting 
and advancing recycling efforts within Dillingham: 

• Friends of the Landfill  
Paul Liedberg 
Sue Flensburg 
Carole McMurray 

Mark Lisac 
Jayne Bennett 
Deb McLean 

Tav Amu 
Jared Miller 
Janet Dieckgrafe 

Desi Bond 

• BBAHC Environmental Health Staff 
PO Box 130, Dillingham, AK 99576 

• Zender Environmental 
400 D St, Suite 200, Anchorage, AK 99501 

• Western Alaska Logistics and Operations 
Alaska Marine Lines 
5615 West Marginal Way, Seattle, WA 98106 

• Curyung Tribal Environmental Department 
• And any other volunteers who donated their time to the recycling efforts.  

WHEREAS, Alaska Marine Lines has generously supported recycling efforts by providing free 
shipping for one container per year, aiding in waste reduction and community sustainability; and 

WHEREAS, these individuals and organizations have contributed to the success of the Friends 
of the Landfill initiative, working toward effective and ongoing recycling programs that benefit 
the community and environment; 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE DILLINGHAM CITY COUNCIL, as 
follows: 

1. Recognition: The Dillingham City Council formally recognizes and expresses its sincere 
appreciation to the individuals and organizations listed above for their outstanding 
dedication to recycling and environmental stewardship. 
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2. Appreciation for Effort: The City Council acknowledges the hard work, collaboration, 
and commitment demonstrated in advancing local recycling initiatives and waste 
reduction strategies. 

3. Gratitude for Community Leadership: The City Council encourages all residents to 
follow the example set by these community leaders and extends its thanks for their 
continued contributions to sustainability and environmental responsibility in Dillingham. 

PASSED and ADOPTED by a duly constituted quorum of the Dillingham City Council on 
March 6, 2025. 

PASSED and ADOPTED by a duly constituted quorum of the Dillingham City Council on 
March 6th, 2025.  
 
 
       __________________________ 
       Alice Ruby, Mayor 
 
ATTEST:      [SEAL] 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Abigail Flynn, Acting City Clerk  


